
 
 
 

Annual Report – 2024 
Child and Adolescent Standing Committee 
 
Main updates 
 
1. Continuation and development of our Webinar series. First presented in May 2024, next session 

in October 2024 
2. Grants that have been funded have included publications, reports and request for extensions 
3. Future projects are involved in international outreach to underserved areas as developed by Dr 

Burstein.  
 
We will not plan on a meeting at MTIS, but may work on a virtual meeting after the webinar on 3 
October. 
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